
 

8 March 2019  
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening  
 
I write to inform you that we are holding a Parents’ Evening on Thursday 28 March from 
16:30 – 19:30 at The Suthers School.  
 
Your child will be issued with an appointment card and I would be grateful if you could talk 
with them about the times that would suit you best before they make any appointments 
with their teachers. The aim is to ensure that you are able to meet with all of your child’s 
subject teachers. In order to help facilitate this for all students, appointments will be limited 
to five minutes per subject and students will be advised to leave at least five minutes 
between appointments.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you to this important event. If for any reason you are unable to 
attend, please notify us as soon as possible on 01636 957690 or by emailing our Admin 
Assistant, Miss Nicole Friend, at: nfriend@suthersschool.co.uk . 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School  

mailto:nfriend@suthersschool.co.uk

